SEPULVEDA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

PTO NEWSLETTER



SEPTEMBER 2024



IMPORTANT DATES

9/4 Picture Day 9/10 PTO meeting 9/16-20 Parent Home Visit Week 9/26 APEX Event 9/27 Crazy Hair Day



PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Welcome back to a new school year at Sepulveda Elementary School! I hope you had a relaxing summer! As your PTO President, I am thrilled to work with our members to create a nurturing and enriching environment for our children. We have an exciting year ahead, filled with engaging events and opportunities to support our school community.





FUNDRAISERS

9/13 Popcorn Sales 9/17 APEX Fundraiser begins 9/27 Popcorn Sales



GET INVOLVED

Please don't hesitate to connect to discuss ways YOU can get involved!

Cierra Melvin- President Amanda Sechlar- Vice President Courtney DeRouin- Secratery



To those who particiated in the weed clean up in August!

The Book Fair was a success! Happy reading!!



PTO NEWS/TIDBITS

T-shirts Sales- \$10.00 youth /\$15.00 adults Volunteers needed for APEX Fun Run

** Don't forgot to keep up to date with ClassDojo for everything Sepulveda!!

